
**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s facilities and services, 

 please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

  

 

 
 

                        
 
                   9th December 2016 

 
 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
 
I am writing to inform you that Mrs Beysens will be leaving us at the end of this term. 

 

Having enjoyed many happy years teaching at Temple Grafton following a career that she is 

passionate about and to which she has been totally committed, she has now decided to pursue her 

career elsewhere.  She wishes to thank all the parents past and present for their wonderful support 

and encouragement making her time teaching at Temple Grafton so worthwhile.  

 

From January Mrs Tyrer will be teaching Class1. Mrs Tyrer is an experienced reception teacher who 

is well known to the school.   

 

On behalf of all the staff and governors, I would like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs Beysens 

for the contribution that she has made to Temple Grafton during the time that she has worked here 

and wish her every success in her future career. 

           

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Sarah Hendry   
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